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I am appalled that this is brought back to the table to override what voters want and 

voted for. 

Oregonians voted this down because we don't want RCV statewide. 

It's already proving to be a disaster in Portland, and they've only been in office 3 

months.  

Please abide by the will of the voters. 

S. Griffin 

 

 

 

 

 


